Belvedere Family Church 2017 Personal Tithing Record

Drissa Kone January 10, 2017



Dear brothers and sisters,

Thank you for your continuous donations and tithing you have been offering throughout 2016. Attached is the BFC 2017 Personal Tithing Record - please print it out and use it to your family's advantage. It has all the months, Holy Days, and other donation/tithing related information written on it. We will also have printed ones at Sunday Service this coming Sunday so you can pick it up then.

Sincerely,

Dr. Kone

BFC 2017 Personal Tithing Record



Belvedere Family Church 2017 Personal Tithing Record

Never give God your leftovers. Instead, offer the first and best portion. In this way, the remainder shall receive God's blessing and will increase.

I have educated the members of the church never to be indebted but instead to consistently contribute to the church and the society.

~ Rev. Sun Myung Moon

Name

Holy Day Donations 2017		Amt	Date
True Heavenly Parent Day (1.1)	Jan 28		
True Parents' Birthday (1.6)	Feb 2		
Foundation Day (1.13)	Feb 9		
True Parents' Day (3.1)	Mar 28		
Day of All True Things (5.1)	May 26		
Declaration Day of God's Eternal Blessing (7.1)	Jul 23		
Declaration of the Realm of the Cosmic Sabbath for the Parents of Heaven and Earth (7.7)	Jul 29		
Anniversary of True Father's Seong Hwa (7.17)	Aug 8		
True Children's Day (10.1)	Oct 20		
Foundation Day for the Unified Nation of Heaven and Earth (10.3)	Oct 22		

Please keep this tithing card for your own records. It is not necessary to submit this card to the bookkeeper.

Monthly Tithing 2017	Tithe Amount	Date
January		
February		
March		
April		
May		
June		
July		
August		
September		
October		
November		
December		

Make checks payable to: Belvedere Family

Please write the purpose of your donation in the check memo space.

Mailing Address: Belvedere Family Church

Attn: Bookkeeper 723 S. Broadway Tarrytown, NY 10591

email@belvederefamily.com Tel:914-366-6171 Fax:914-366-6172 Cash Tithes – Please put your name, address and purpose on the envelope and bring to the Church office or Sunday service. Thank you.